
 

   

 

Curitiba, October 9th, 2022 

 

CHAIRMAN COMMUNICATION 020/2022 

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

We hope everyone is well together with your families. 

Below is some information for the knowledge of all members of our 

organization. 

1. INAUGURATION OF THE NEW ITKF HEADQUARTERS 

It is with great satisfaction and joy that we inform our affiliates about the  

inauguration of the new ITKF Headquarters. Our institution will now have a better 
and more adequate space so that we can work better and more efficiently. 

The symbolic value of this headquarters is very important institutionally, we 
effectively put our roots in the ground.  When the roots are very solid, we can 
face adversity better and grow safely. Another step in the path of restructuring, 
modernization and strengthening of our institution.  

The new ITKF headquarters is located at the same building that houses the non-
profit sports federations of the state of Paraná, clearly demonstrating that the 
ITKF has its documentation perfectly legalized.  

We thank everyone who worked and contributed to make the new ITKF 
Headquarters come to fruition. We also appreciate the commitment and trust 
that our Member Organizations have placed in our management. 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

2. STRATEGIC PLANNING 

In 2019, during the 20th ITKF World Championship, strategic planning was 
carried out until 2023. Remembering that representatives from all continents 
participated in this activity. 

We will propose a new round of strategic planning and invite all member 
organizations to participate. Your participation is very important to define / 
redefine the goals and direct the future of our institution. 

Follow the data and the link to participate:  

October 12th at 9 am in Brasilia 

Zoom link 

ITKF Strategic Planning Zoom Meeting 

Time: Oct 12, 2022 09:00 AM Sao Paulo 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84296420132?pwd=NE85TlBwazJIZXA5T0lTS2pVT
FRuUT09 

Meeting ID: 842 9642 0132 

Passcode: 576126 

 

 

                                 The tradition continues!!! 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 

ITKF Chairman 


